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For Special Needs Children

May 27, 2007
Donation

Dear Camp Supporter,
Thank you for your kind donation to the Kiwanis Twin
Lakes Camp for Disabled Children.

It is with the kind help and contributions from people like
yourself, that we can keep up the good work of the camp.

We are preparing for the 2007 camping season, and are
looking forward to having a very memorable year for
many disabled children.

We thank you very much for your interest and kind
contributions. :

Thank you,

Nicole Hiatt %ﬂ/’ :E z
Assistant Director %
Peter M. Rekitzke

President

Kiwanis Twin Lakes Camp
Not for Profit Tax ID 36-6071090



